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Testimonial for Tony Sweetland:

It was our pleasure to host Tony this summer at the Lima Public Library, where he was the centerpiece of our 2019 Summer Library Club Kick-off event.  We look to our kick-off performer to not only entertain us for one morning, but also to get attendees excited about participating in our family programs all summer long, and Tony certainly did that for us with his high-energy and engaging Unidentified Flying Objects show.   Our mixed-age audience of toddlers through grandparents was engaged, captivated and laughing throughout his show.  He had some great audience participation elements, too, incorporating kids and one particularly brave dad.

After booking Tony, I made a pitch to our Friends of the Library group to help fund his visit, which they were happy to do, and I invited the members to attend the show.  I was gratified to see several of them in the audience.  Afterwards, one lady said to me “That was money well spent!”  Our Friends group are all seniors, and these ladies had a great time. Tony has an intergenerational appeal which makes his shows a perfect fit for public libraries.  His juggling skills are top-notch, but it was his warm and humorous rapport with the audience that was as memorable as any of his tricks.  He made a demonstrable effort to tie our Space theme in with his show; I was persuaded to book Tony after seeing his website and evidence that he’d really put thought into working within this year’s theme.  Tony’s professionalism and dedication to his craft is evident by how highly in demand he is.  We were fortunate that he was available to provide such a memorable launch to our summer activities.  We would be happy to invite him back in the future.  A Tony Sweetland show is indeed ‘money well spent’! 
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